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USD 115 Board Preparing for Next School Year
(KMZA)--The Nemaha Central school board during their regular meeting this
week continued making progress in laying the ground work for next school year.

Student fees, including lunch fees were approved. Most fees will remain the same
with the exception of breakfast and lunch prices which will increase $.10.
Breakfast will increase from $1.80 to $1.90. Lunch prices will be $2.70 for
students in PK-5 and $2.85 for students in grades 6-12.

One final teaching contract was approved for Emily Suther as the Special
Education Early Childhood teacher at the elementary school. Also approved were
three additional supplemental contracts for Sheila Heinen, head junior class
sponsor; Joan Buessing, assistant junior class sponsor; and Chelsey Haverkamp,
Choraliers & New Generation vocal groups. Hourly classified staff were also
approved.

School nurse services will continue to be contracted through Nemaha County
Community Health Services with the renewal of that contract.

And a two-year lease for the rental of the Special Education office at 316 Main
was approved with Michael Sudbeck for $600 per month. Also approved was new
flooring for the office at a cost not to exceed $3,500.

The final meeting for the fiscal year was set for Wednesday, June 28 at 5:00 p.m
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